
INTRODUCTION OF PAGASA TO THE NEW DTI SECRETARY
Wednesday, 21 August 2024

On 20 August 2024, PAGASA Executive Director Steven T. Cua accidentally

 bumped into the new Secretary for the Department of Trade & Industry

 Cristina Aldeguer-Roque at the Manila Hotel and introduced PAGASA to her.

 Mr. Cua was there attending a meeting for another entity.
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